
From: Eric LaMontagne <e.a.lamontagne@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2017 1:56 PM 
To: Maxine Grad 
Subject: Concentrate on what's important, please  
  
No to H.151, or any other firearm legislation. This is an answer to a problem that doesn't exist 
and takes away from much more pressing issues facing our state. We need to be putting our 
efforts in to building resiliency as a small state facing many unknowns coming down the federal 
pipeline.  
 
Thank you.  
 
Eric 
 
--  

Eric LaMontagne 
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